
Family and fun are important things at The Village Christian Church, and we
believe church should not be a boring place! You’re invited to the Fall Festival
– a fun family event with fall games, apple juice and popcorn balls, jumpies
and a family photo spot!

All of the fun will be happening right after the 9:30 and 11 am services on
Sunday, September 19th at the Minooka Campus, 8965 South Bell Road,
Minooka!

Join us for the 9:30 or 11 am service and enjoy worship and a great message
while your kids have fun in Kid Village for infant-3rd grade. Your kids will
have a blast singing, dancing, playing games and learning about Jesus! Then,
turn them loose for the fun!

For the bigger “kids” Pulse 45 (grades 4-5) and Pulse Jr. (grades 6-8) also
meet during service Sunday morning at 9:30 or 11 am. This provides an
opportunity for students to connect and talk about the Bible, life, and how it
all fits together.

This event is for the community and everyone is invited! Bring friends and
we’ll see you there!

*This is not a school sponsored event.

https://www.google.com/maps/dir/The+Village+Christian+Church,+8965+Bell+Rd,+Minooka,+IL+60447/@41.4255956,-88.3217238,18807m/data=!3m1!1e3!4m8!4m7!1m0!1m5!1m1!1s0x880e8f6d36b1a27f:0x3047dc44d7a3f5e2!2m2!1d-88.2525787!2d41.4256362
https://www.thevillagechristianchurch.com/ministries/kids
https://www.thevillagechristianchurch.com/students
https://www.thevillagechristianchurch.com/students

